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Mr. Marshall E. Mille * il vsnRC )'

Presiding Officer -4
'e Jul EP CU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission k gy. 3
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Attention: Docketing & Service Branch '' 8 N

' .

Dear Mr. Miller:
Re: Proposed Rulemaking on the Storage and Disposal ofNuclear Waste, PR 50,51 (44 FR 61372)

.

Enclosed herewith is the Statement of Positi,)n of the
American Nuclear Society in the above-entitled matter.

Based on the Order from the Secretary of the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, dated May 28,
you with an original and one copy of this Statement with1980, we are serving
the understanding that said Statement will be reproduced
and served by you on the other parties.

'

Sincerely,

%,

< '

YMONDM.MOMBOISbE
anaging Attorney \-
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